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Some reports of the productions 
 
From the Chairman 
 

A lot has happened  since Barry wrote to you in August. The auditions for ‘Browning 
Version’ and ‘Joseph’ were very successful and two superb casts are now working hard 
on the double bill   - "bonus" production for February. We have had an excellent set of 
workshops during the Autumn and new talent is always being discovered. 
 
Unfortunately Barry has had to stand down as producer of ‘Browning Version’ and to 
take a break from the Players for a short while because of pressure of work. This is a 
great loss to us and we want to put on record our thanks to Barry for his leadership and 
artistic contribution to the Players. Because Barry is unable to continue as Chairman at 
the moment, your Committee have invited me to be interim Chairman (definitely not 
Acting Chairman - I am very happy back stage!) until the AGM next year. I am very 
honoured to be so invited and I shall do my best to steer the players through the next 
cycle of productions and to prepare for our 10th Anniversary Year in 2002.  
 
Barry had given us a great start with ‘Browning Version’ and we have been very 
fortunate that Martyn Fry has agreed to take over as producer and also to continue with 
the part of the Headmaster in the play. It is a good indication of the strength in depth of 
the Players that we can call on some one as experienced and talented as Martyn at short 
notice. Martyn is ably supported by June Pearce as stage manager and they are working 
with the actors to get this subtle little play just right. 
 
Andrea Wood and her team are well advanced with the all singing and dancing ‘Joseph’. 
Unfortunately Val Flippance has not been able to take the role of assistant produced this 
time but Andrea has a great team with Cynthia as her assistant  and Keith Mead as 
Music Director. We will, of course, be very happy to have Val back with us when she is 
available. 

Tony Jeans 
November 2001 Charlton Kings Community Players Newsletter 

 
Report on the Last Production  
 
Andrea Wood reported that ‘Joseph’was enjoyed by everybody although it was thought 
that a future production of a similar nature could have a matinee performance.  Joe 
Kinane reported that ‘The Browning Version’  was a great success, and thanks were 
given to Martin Fry who took over from Barry Irvine.  Tony Jeans mentioned that the lift 
we hired for the lights was a great idea and that this should be hired each time.   
 
Several letters of appreciation for the Show were received.   
 
540 tickets had been sold and Lynne was thanked for her great publicity efforts. 
 

March 2002 Charlton Kings Community Players AGM Minutes 


